
 
British Cave Rescue Council – Rescue Conference 2017 

“Pro iis in periculo subterraneo - For those in peril underground – Er budd y 

sawl mewn perygl o dan y ddaear” 

Hosted by the South and Mid Wales Cave Rescue Team on Friday 16 to 

Sunday 18 June 2017. 

 

Location: South Wales Caving Club HQ, 1-10 Powell Street, Penwyllt, 

Pen-y-Cae, Swansea, South Wales   
 

Following on from the success of last year’s BCRC Conference in the Forest of 

Dean, the next conference take place in South Wales. During the conference 

there will be a full programme of lectures, workshops, above-ground 

demonstrations and below-ground exercises in Ogof Ffynnon Ddu.  

Accommodation will be available in the SWCC Penwyllt cottages, the camping 

field for tents, and with parking available for camper vans. 

Please note the conference weekend in your diary. Further information will be 

circulated later in 2017. 

Contact person: Peter Dennis, E-mail: pdd@aber.ac.uk 

mailto:pdd@aber.ac.uk

